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Dear Former Northern Trust Partner, 

During year-end processing, we identified an error with the information reported on your 2023 Form W-2. 
We are working to correct the error and will issue a corrected 2023 Form W-2 (2023 Form W-2C), which 
will reflect only those items that have changed from your original form. The 2023 Form W-2C will be 
available mid-February and will be distributed via the same delivery method as your original 2023 Form 
W-2. 

Note that due to the processing time to refile W2-Cs, your W2-C may not be on file with the IRS until 
March 15. If you file your taxes prior to March 15, 2024, you may need to amend your return. You will 
need both the Form W-2 and the Form W-2C to file your taxes. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding as we work to correct 
this error. 

Northern Trust HR Operations 

Questions: 

Email MyHRHelp@ntrs.com 
Call the NA HR Service Center at 312-557-7593; toll free within the USA: 800-807-0302 
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